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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BUIACAN 

To: District Supervisors of Guiguinto and Calumpit South Districts 

June 24, 2020 

This office received a letter from Provincial Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Office 
stating their plan to prepare Information and Education Campaign (IEC) materials on Disaster Risk 
Reduction and Management and Climate Change Adaptation (DRRMCCA) for the persons with disability. 
They are requesting our help and assistance to prepare the said materials. 

In connection with this, a physical meeting of limited number of teachers will be held on June 29, 
2020 (Monday), 9:00AM at the SDO Bulacan Conference Hall to discuss and plan for the said project. 
Kindly inform the following SPED teachers who are chosen to become part of this good endeavor. 

Name Desianation School & District 
Ruth DG. Regalado 
Lea T. Fortun Calumpit Central School, Gabriel A. Dup-Et Jr. SPETI 
Maria Josefa B. Lapira Calumpit South District 

Ycaterina Marie R. Dumayas 
Blessie Lyn A. Azarcon Guiguinto Central School, Jessie Carmina G. Marzan SPETI 
Evangelina I. Batbat Guiguinto District 

This letter serves as travel authority of the participants. 

For information. 
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NICOLAS T. CAPULONXD, CESO V 
Director Ill 

OIC, Office of the Regional Direc,tpr and 
Concurrent OIC, Office of the Schools DilRsion Superintendent 
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